
From: crablake@sbcglobal.net 

To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 

CC: Rdepue@aol.com 

Sent: 10/12/2010 8:53:25 P.M. Central Daylight Time 

Subj: Mercy Housing 

  

Ald. Kovac, 

  

Janet and I are in support of the proposed Mercy Housing project adjacent to the US Bank on North Ave 

and Farwell Ave. 

  

Andy Martin 

 


